
 

 

Blog I: Musa Subeh on ‘Young Civil Servants’ 

It is really  a great possibility  and very unpredictable that one can have a new  and memorable  

lifetime experience with the window of opportunity  offered by the Talent for Governance. Two days 

ago I was an ordinary accountant in my municipality crunching figures,  and now, arriving at the 

Netherlands with a whole lot of expectations and excitement of learning a lot from this developed 

country. 

Attending the Dutch young civil servants day in Eindhoven is a great experience and an eye opener 

not only for me but for the other Talents who come from other parts of the world. Some 

commonalities are found such as zeal and vigor from youth to add tremendous values to their 

government and communities. And the differences that stuck out for me is the amount of resources 

that government invest in the young society, the level of participation of the young people in 

municipal management and leadership and how much they are attentively working for a better 

change for their respective  communities and government. 

This has led me to a point that I would like all of you to comment and input on;  I think I speak for 

everyone when I say that there is a great need for cooperation  between young  and experienced civil  

servants, because this cooperation is so important that it will assist with skills (development and 

transfer) and sustainability.   

Hey every one, what does it takes to start out a young civil servant movement  back in my country 

“Palestine”? 

Hayya ya shabab “go youth go” 


